
Parking at St Francis Catholic College Bulmans Road - please avoid the bus slip lane. 

Buses have often been unable to enter or exit their designated bays due to congestion. Melton City Council will 
be installing new signage. It will be an offence to park in the bus bays or to stop along the road in that slip lane.  

There is significant car parking available outside these areas.  Please avoid the bus slip lane. 

  

 

No Stopping – Drive Through Area 

Bus Zone Area – Bus Parking Only 

Disable Parking Spaces  

Parking Space  

Bulmans Road – Bus Zone Service Road 

 

 

 

Bulmans Road – additional parking 


